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I	would	like	to	take	a	moment	to	express	my	support	of	a	fair	price	for	solar.	In	
addition	to	an	increase	in	the	solar	feed	in	tariff,	I	would	also	support	regulations	
requiring	retailers	to	offer	a	minimum	price.	A	fair	tariff	price	would	be	
instrumental	in	increasing	the	uptake	of	solar	by	households	and	relieving	the	
current	pressure	on	our	outdated	and	limited	resources	and	their	related	
increase	in	cost	for	all	consumers.	The	tariff	needs	to	reflect	the	investment	
made	by	households	and	not	just	line	the	pockets	of	the	big	energy	companies.	
	
Karen	Black		
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